

## PIEI-UKRAINE

**Establishing Partnerships with National Christian Missionaries** 



## PRAISES/PRAYER REQUESTS JULY '16

- 1) There was a large outreach that 4000 people attended. The theme was "Hope".
- 2) Several churches hosted baptisms and baby dedications
- 3) Villages are hosting VBS camps
- 4) Vasil Preutesa still needs prayer for the expensive drugs he requires
- 5) One village child has been bitten by a snake and is in the hospital
- 6) Paskar Alexa welcomed his 4th grandchild

Read each national's story at piei.org.

## UKRAINE CAMP AUGUST 2016

This summer PIE-Ukraine had another opportunity to host summer camp. The camp is designed for both Christian and non-Christian kids to learn about Christ. We have provided you with a few pictures from this year. Several classes were offered to the kids, taught by a mix of Ukrainian Nationals and American teachers. One of the teachers who has faithfully taught at the camp for years was unable to attend this summer due to her health, please pray for her recovery





## **U.S. Contact:**

PIEI Office C/O Cornel Stef 5518 W. Diversey Ave. Chicago, IL 60639

Office Phone # 773-202-8500
Cell Phone # 312-972-4262
E-mails:
cstef@piei.org
cornelstef@gmail.com

You can send your gifts payable to PIEI-Ukraine and mail the checks to the Office address. Mark your preferred donation to the memo line, such as:

Fund # 24300-Ukraine Nationals

You can also donate securely online: <a href="https://www.piei.org/ukraine">www.piei.org/ukraine</a>

"For we are laborers together with God..." I Corinthians 3:9